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J Paul Taylor Academy recognizes that children with disabilities and gifted children qualify for 

special education services.  The Academy follows the rules and regulations set by the New Mexico 

Public Education Department Special Education Bureau in providing special education services at 

the school. 

 

The New Mexico rules and regulations for special education can be found on the following link: 

 

 

http://www.nmcpr.state.nm.us/nmac/parts/title06/06.031.0002.htm   

 

 

Based on the above guidelines, J Paul Taylor Academy follows the following procedure to 

determine if students qualify for special education services.  A hard copy of this policy and 

procedure is available in the administrative offices. 

 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B99U1_l2Jw9YdjJwTThvNVdndDA&authuser=0  

 

Further information on J Paul Taylor Academy’s management of Special Education Services can 

be found on the following PED link: 

 

http://ped.state.nm.us/SEB/fiscal/index.html   

 

Below is the current copy of parent and child rights and procedural safeguard notice. 

 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B99U1_l2Jw9YWW5jcnVOdXNsSFU&authuser=0  
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